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Please prevent this terrible development from taking place!! Nuclear power, within its
current technology, is seriously outdated, expensive and, potentially, damaging to the
environment.

It seems very short sighted to consider building yet another power station, especially, on a
site that is quite unstable and fragile. I struggle to comprehend a government that could
consider this a viable risk, considering the impact it would have on our beautiful, delicate
coastline, surrounding countryside and wildlife. The existing reactor is blot on a beautiful
shoreline that local residents have had to live with, but, please no more!!!

Don't make this mistake! We have to protect the future of this planet! One chance to make
the best choice for our Earth! Please wait until the technology to provide safe, clean
nuclear power in small next generation stations is workable, and we have a better grasp on
renewables. It'll be worth it. You will be the government that said "No"!!

I trust you to make the correct decision.

Sarah
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